
City Council: Community Meeting Notice

City of Sunnyvale

Notice and Agenda

Washington Park Building

840 W. Washington Ave.

Sunnyvale, CA 94086

6:00 PMTuesday, February 11, 2020

Special Meeting of the City Council: "Downtown Specific Plan (DPS) Update 

Community Workshop"

This is a notice that a community meeting will be held on Tuesday, February 11, 2020 at 6:00 

p.m. and a quorum of the following bodies may be present:

City Council

Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Commission

Planning Commission

Sustainability Commission

DOWNTOWN SPECIFIC PLAN (DPS) UPDATE COMMUNITY WORKSHOP

ADJOURNMENT

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance in 

this meeting, please contact the Office of the City Clerk at (408) 730-7483. 

Notification of 48 hours prior to the meeting will enable the City to make 

reasonable arrangements to ensure accessibility to this meeting. (28 CFR 35.160 

(b) (1))
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PARA RESIDENTES QUE HABLAN ESPAŇOL: Si tiene preguntas sobre este proyecto y necesita servicios de traducción, 
llame a la División de Planificación al 408-730-7440 
 

CƯ DÂN NÓI TIẾNG VIỆT: Nếu bạn có câu hỏi liên quan đến dự án này và cần dịch vụ dịch thuật, vui lòng gọi cho 
Ban Kế Hoạch theo số 408-730-7440 
 
PARA SA MGA TAONG NAKAKAUNAWA NG TAGALOG: Kung mayroon kang mga katanungan tungkol sa 
proyektong ito at nangangailangan ng mga serbisyo ng pagsasalin, tawagan ang Planning Division sa 408-730-
7440 
 
如果您对此项目有疑问并需要翻译服务，请致电408-730-7440联系规划部门 
 
이 프로젝트와 관련하여 질문이 있고 번역 서비스가 필요하시면 기획 부서 408-730-7440으로 전화하십시오 
 
यदि आपको इस प्रोजैक्ट के बारे में सवाल हैं और अनुवाि सेवाओ ंकी आवश्यकता है, तो कृपया प्लादनंग दिवीजन को 408-730-
7440 पर कॉल करें  
 

 

DOWNTOWN SPECIFIC PLAN 
Community Workshop 

 

The City of Sunnyvale invites you to the 
Downtown Specific Plan Update Community Workshop! 

 

Tuesday, February 11, 2020 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Washington Park Building 
840 W. Washington Avenue, Sunnyvale 

 

The City of Sunnyvale is preparing an update to the Downtown Specific Plan (DSP) 
which includes changes to the land use plan and development intensities as well as 
related design guidelines and standards. A map showing the DSP boundary is 
shown on the next page. 
 
The City published the draft DSP and environmental document and made it 
available for public review on November 22, 2019. City staff and the consultant 
team will provide information on the draft DSP and environmental documents to 
residents and other stakeholders at the workshop. The workshop participants will 
be able to ask questions and provide input on the presented materials. Please join 
us to learn more about this process and contribute your thoughts to this important 
effort. 
 
For additional information contact Michelle King, Principal Planner at  
mking@sunnyvale.ca.gov or (408) 730-7463. 
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